
ATLP CONFERENCE 
On Monday 2nd September children from a range of our partnership schools performed in a
choir at the ATLP staff conference, which was held at the ICC in Birmingham. With over 1500
people in the audience, it was by no means an easy task! Osborne Primary school sent our very
own representatives who performed superbly. They were confident, passionate and made us
very proud. Well done to all the children, especially Osborne’s Rebecca, Zhiya and Zibby!

HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE
Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that you had a peaceful break and had the
opportunity to make some special family memories
together over the summer.

It has been wonderful to welcome our Osborne
children and families back to school this week. I have
been so impressed with how incredibly smart everyone
looks and I have felt very proud to see children
showing excellent behaviour and beautiful manners
already. The children have made a great start to the
year and staff have already been showing me super
examples of children’s learning - well done team!

We look forward to the wonderful year ahead of us!

Best wishes,

Mrs Lisa Dodd  - Headteacher
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This is a reminder to all of our families that we use
Marvellous Me and emails to keep in touch with
you.

It is really important that we are able to send you 
key information about assemblies, trips, clubs and 
meetings.

Please ask at the office if you need support with
signing in to Marvellous Me or if you need to
update your contact details.

Future issues of our newsletter will
be sent electronically so please ensure
you check your emails!



KEY 
DATES

10/09/24: Drama Club Starts
11/09/24: Y5 Swimming Starts
12 & 13 /09/24:Y1 Bikeability
17/09/24: Y1 Toys workshop
19/09/24: Dance Club Starts
20/09/24: Parent support coffee morning 9-11
23/09/24: Harvest donations in to school
25/09/24: Harvest celebration
01/10/24- Black History Day
09/10/24- Y4 trip to RAF Cosford
10/10/24- World Mental Health Day
16/10/24: Parents Evening
17/10/24: Y5 trip to the Tower of London
17/10/24- 4A class assembly- The Romans
25/10/24: Finish for half term holiday

28/10/24 - 01/11/24: Half-term break

The start of a term is always a busy time so please
make sure you keep up to date with any events by
checking the calendar!
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COUNTDOWN TO SILVER

In March this year, Osborne Primary School
achieved the Rights Respecting Schools Bronze
award. This award celebrates our commitment to
Rights.
Our goal this year is to achieve the Silver award.
It is granted by UNICEF UK to schools that show
good progress towards embedding children’s rights
in the school’s policy, practice and ethos, as
outlined in the RRSA Strands and Outcomes.
This means we will be talking about our Rights in
and out of the classroom and we will also be
organising exciting events linked to the Articles.
If you would like to be part of the Rights
Respecting team and join us for some meetings,
please get in touch with Mrs Naguthney!

Take a look at some of the activities we have been doing this week.
What an exciting start to the year!

Investigating sound in Science in year 4 Learning more about one another in year 1
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SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDER
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Children must come to school wearing plain, flat black
shoes. Please see our family support worker Kelly Brookes if

you need support with any items of school uniform.
.

CAUGHT ON CAMERA


